GRAnI I E Granite Inliner

2531 Jewett Lane

inliner Sanford, FL 32771

T407.472.0014
graniteconstruction.com

August 27, 2018

Althea Pemsel, CPSM, C.P.M., A.P.P
Senior Procurement Specialist

City of Fort Lauderdale

100 N. Andrews Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Subject: Layne Inliner, LLC Name Change to Granite Inliner, LLC
Dear Ms. Pemsel:

On June 14, 2018 it was announced that the Layne Christensen Company, in its entirety, has been
acquired by Granite Construction Incorporated, one of North America’s largest infrastructure and
construction materials providers. Conversely, Layne is a leading water management, infrastructure
services, and drilling company that includes Layne Inliner, the second largest CIPP provider in the United
States. We are sending this letter today to let you know that we filed a name change amendment with
the Florida Secretary of State changing our name to Granite Inliner, LLC (see attached — note: our federal
tax ID number did not change). Together with Layne’s family of companies, Granite will be a leader in
water infrastructure and wastewater rehabilitation and be well positioned to offer a full menu of
trenchless rehabilitation services to both public and private sectors while continuing to provide the high-
quality services and products you have come to expect from Layne. You can read the full press release
and learn more about Granite by visiting its website at www.graniteconstruction.com.

Based in Watsonville, California, Granite Construction Incorporated (NYSE: GVA) specializes in complex
infrastructure projects, including transportation, industrial and federal contracting, and is a proven
leader in alternative procurement project delivery. Granite is an award-winning firm in safety, quality
and environmental stewardship, and has been honored as one of the World’s Most Ethical Companies
by Ethisphere Institute for nine consecutive years. Granite has also been recently certified as a great
workplace by the independent analysts at Great Place to Work®.

We are confident that the merger of Layne and Granite is great news for our valued customers. This
combination will ultimately allow us to serve as the ideal partner to you as we tap into new growth
areas by expanding our capabilities and enhancing our service offerings. Through this combination, we
will be positioned to provide a full lifecycle portfolio to better meet the needs of all our customers. As
importantly, Granite and Layne share long histories of industry leadership and core values of ethics,
safety, sustainability, operational excellence and client satisfaction.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to John Rinehart or myself.
As always, we greatly appreciate your support and look forward to continuing to serve you.

Sincerely,

District Manager
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